
Dear Homeowner,

Hello from SRIAS Life Spaces! We’re happy to 

share some fresh updates from the Tiara project 

at Bowrampet. Here are a few snapshots from 

the site, taken on January 3rd, 2025.

We’re on track to deliver the project on time and 

can’t wait to see you in your new home. It’s going 

to be a proud moment for everyone involved!



TOWER - B
(Work Progress in B1 Roof slab)



TOWER - B
(Work Progress in B1 Columns for Roof Slab)



TOWER - B
(Work Progress in B1 Columns for Roof Slab)



TOWER - C
(Work Progress in Part 2 – 2nd floor)



TOWER - C
(Work Progress in part 1 - 4th floor)
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